

Title I Meetings

At Evers Park Elementary, we share information about how our Title I funding is going towards student learning posted through our Campus Improvement Plan, PTA meetings, Campus Leadership Team meetings, parent/teacher conferences and through postings in the halls of our campus.



Evers Park Elementary 3300 Evers Parkway Denton, TX 76207 940-369-7600

Parent Involvement at Evers Park Elementary



The mission at Evers Park
Elementary is to serve our
children in a safe and nurturing
environment that fosters lifelong-learning. All members of
our school community will work
collaboratively to ensure success
for all students.

How Can You Get Involved in Your Child's Education?

- Talk with your child about school. Ask them what they are learning about in their classes.
- Inin PTA
- Eat lunch with your child
- Sign up to be a parent volunteer
- Ask your child's teacher how you can help
- Attend a field trip with your child
- Communicate regularly with your child's teacher. Notes, letters, phone calls and email are all good ways to stay in touch.
- Attend our "Family Fun" academic events (Science Night, Math Night, Fine Arts Night) with your child.
- Help during special days such as picture day, carnival and class parties

School/Parent Compacts

In accordance with Title I regulations, each school receiving Title I funding must develop a parent-student compact with the parents of students participating in the program. This compact will enable the school and parents to share responsibility for student performance and success.

The compact must explain how students, parents and staff will share responsibility for student performance and success.

The compact must explain how students, parents and staff will share responsibility for promoting student achievement. Members of the school's Campus Improvement Team will be consulted in the design and implementation of the compact. All parents will be given a copy of the compact detailing the responsibilities that teachers, parents and students have in helping students accomplish their goals. Student's responsibilities will vary by grade level.

Parent/student signatures are encouraged, as is discussion of the contents of the compact with students.



Parent/Staff Communication

We welcome and encourage communication between parents and school including:

- Grade level/class newsletters
- Parent/Teacher conferences
- In person or phone contact
- Written communication through student agendas
- Written communication sent home in Wednesday Folders
- Website information that is updated regularly

We are always looking for creative ways to communicate with the community and our parents.

Please let us know if you would like for us to communicate with you in a different way.

Evers Staff to Know

Trey Spalding, Principal— tspalding@dentonisd.org Lauren Turley, Asst. Prin— lturley@dentonisd.org Dr. Jane Smith, Couns.— jsmith3@dentonsid.org Maria Pia Owens, CIS— mowens@dentonsid.org